
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Mayor Jim McCamy, City of Scottsboro 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Saturday, November 21, 2020 

RE:  Flags Lowered Honoring Scottsboro Firefighter Steven Dawson Beaird 

 

I hereby authorize flags be flown at half-staff in honor of Scottsboro Firefighter Steven Dawson 

Beaird, who passed away on Friday, November 20, 2020. 

Following in his grandfather and uncle’s footsteps, Beaird began his firefighting career with the 

Scottsboro Fire Department in 2008. He was also an Advanced Emergency Medical Technician. 

Let us remember Beaird’s dedicated service to the people of Scottsboro. I offer my heartfelt 

condolences and prayers to his wife Alysia and their children, his extended family, the 

Scottsboro Fire Department and his beloved community. 

The flags in the city of Scottsboro may be flown at half-staff on the day of his interment on 

Monday, November 23, 2020 until sunset.  
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